The Royal Canadian Legion RCL Branch 638 Kanata

Branch Placing Wreaths On Remembrance Day Policy and Procedures

Issue Number: 001

Issue Date: 14/12/2016

Placing Wreaths On Remembrance Day Branch Policy

Policy

The Branch will follow the Royal Canadian Legion Dominion Commands policy as re-affirmed in the attached document dated October 28th, 2016.

"Anyone who wishes to pay their respects to the Fallen during a Remembrance Ceremony are welcome to do so".

This policy statement has been approved by the Branch Executive on 14/12/2016 and ratified the Executive meeting acting on behalf of the Branch General Meeting due to the absents of a meeting in this same month.

Bruce Judge

Policy and Procedures

Lorraine Lapensee

Branch President

Dated 14/12/2016